
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I was very disappointed when the Governor, despite his supposed reputation to the contrary, broke his word given in 2009 to be 
a strong advocate for clean energy, a green economy and environmental responsibility when his administration adopted the 
2011 Energy Master Plan. 

However, now that the BPU is considering updating that plan, you can correct those mistakes. Please do everything in your 
power to advance the following policies now and remember even if you're in the minority on the BPU today, your opinion 
expressed strongly today can help build for a better tomorrow: 

* Accelerate NJ's transition to a safe, clean energy economy using existing technology through aggressive but attainable goals--
30% increase in efficiency by 2030 and relying on 100% fossil free energy production by 2050 

* Just say no to the construction and expansion of new oil and gas industries and facilities in NJ 

* Incentivize clean energy technology making the Garden State a hotbed for manufacturing, research and development, 
installation and maintenance of green technologies to create sustainable jobs 

* Reduce existing equity and environmental justice issues by ensuring vulnerable communities especially benefit as we transition 
from a dirty to a clean economy. 

Charles Pack 

'" Rea Ijank, NJ 07701 
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from: 
Sent: 
To: 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I was very disappointed when the Governor, despite his supposed reputation to the contrary, broke his word given in 2009 to be 
a strong advocate for clean energy, a green economy and environmental responsibility when his administration adopted the 
2011 Energy Master Plan. 

However, now that the BPU is considering updating that plan, you can correct those mistakes. Please do everything in your 
power to advance the following policies now and remember even if you're in the minority on the BPU today, your opinion 
expressed strongly today can help build for a better tomorrow: 

* Accelerate NJ's transition to a safe, clean energy economy using existing technology through aggressive but attainable goals --
30% increase in efficiency by 2030 and relying on 100% fossil free energy production by 2050 

* Just say no to the construction and expansion of new oil and gas industries and facilities in NJ 

* Incentivize clean energy technology making the Garden State a hotbed for manufacturing, research and development, 
installation and maintenance of green technologies to create sustainable jobs 

* Reduce existing equity and environmental justice issues by ensuring vulnerable communities especially benefit as we transition 
from a dirty to a clean economy. 

Elsie Turqman 

Millington, NJ 07946 
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From: Charles Suozzo ' 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I was very disappointed when the Governor, despite his supposed reputation to the contrary, broke his word given in 2009 to be 
a strong advocate for clean energy, a green economy and environmental responsibility when his administration adopted the 
2011 Energy Master Plan. 

However, now that the BPU is considering updating that plan, you can correct those mistakes. Please do everything in your 
power to advance the following policies now and remember even if you're in the minority on the BPU today, your opinion 
expressed strongly today can help build for a better tomorrow: 

* Accelerate NJ's transition to a safe, clean energy economy using existing technology through aggressive but attainable goals --
30% increase in efficiency by 2030 and relying on 100% fossil free energy production by 2050 

* Just say no to the construction and expansion of new oil and gas industries and facilities in NJ 

* Incentivize clean energy technology making the Garden State a hotbed for manufacturing, research and development, 
installation and maintenance of green technologies to create sustainable jobs 

* Reduce existing equity and environmental justice issues by ensuring vulnerable communities especially benefit as we transition 
from a dirty to a clean economy. 

Charles Suozzo 

Manchester, NJ 08759 
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From: Cassandra Browning , 
Sent: Monday, PM 
To: 
Subject: 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I was very disappointed when the Governor, despite his supposed reputation to the contrary, broke his word given in 2009 to be 
a strong advocate for clean energy, a green economy and environmental responsibility when his administration adopted the 
2011 Energy Master Plan. 

However, now that the BPU is considering updating that plan, you can correct those mistakes. Please do everything in your 
power to advance the following policies now and remember even if you're in the minority on the BPU today, your opinion 
expressed strongly today can help build for a better tomorrow: 

* Accelerate NJ's transition to a safe, clean energy economy using existing technology through aggressive but attainable goals --
30% increase in efficiency by 2030 and relying on 100% fossil free energy production by 2050 

* Just say no to the construction and expansion of new oil and gas industries and facilities in NJ 

* Incentivize clean energy technology making the Garden State a hotbed for manufacturing, research and development, 
installation and maintenance of green technologies to create sustainable jobs 

* Reduce existing equity and environmental justice issues by ensuring vulnerable communities especially benefit as we transition 
from a dirty to a clean economy. 

Cassandra Browning 
----sr 

Montclair, NJ 07042 
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From: Frank Granholm 1 
Sent: Monday, 
To: 
Subject: 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I was very disappointed when the Governor, despite his supposed reputation to the contrary, broke his word given in 2009 to be 
a strong advocate for clean energy, a green economy and environmental responsibility when his administration adopted the 
2011 Energy Master Plan. 

However, now that the BPU is considering updating that plan, you can correct those mistakes. Please do everything in your 
power to advance the following policies now and remember even if you're in the minority on the BPU today, your opinion 
expressed strongly today can help build for a better tomorrow: 

* Accelerate NJ's transition to a safe, clean energy economy using existing technology through aggressive but attainable goals--
30% increase in efficiency by 2030 and relying on 100% fossil free energy production by 2050 

* Just say no to the construction and expansion of new oil and gas industries and facilities in NJ 

* Incentivize clean energy technology making the Garden State a hotbed for manufacturing, research and development, 
installation and maintenance of green technologies to create sustainable jobs 

* Reduce existing equity and environmental justice issues by ensuring vulnerable communities especially benefit as we transition 
from a dirty to a clean economy. 

Frank Granholm 

Wall Township, NJ 07719 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I was very disappointed when the Governor, despite his supposed reputation to the contrary, broke his word given in 2009 to be 
a strong advocate for clean energy, a green economy and environmental responsibility when his administration adopted the 
2011 Energy Master Plan. 

However, now that the BPU is considering updating that plan, you can correct those mistakes. Please do everything in your 
power to advance the following policies now and remember even if you're in the minority on the BPU today, your opinion 
expressed strongly today can help build for a better tomorrow: 

* Accelerate NJ's transition to a safe, clean energy economy using existing technology through aggressive but attainable goals --
30% increase in efficiency by 2030 and relying on 100% fossil free energy production by 2050 

* Just say no to the construction and expansion of new oil and gas industries and facilities in NJ 

* Incentivize clean energy technology making the Garden State a hotbed for manufacturing, research and development, 
installation and maintenance of green technologies to create sustainable jobs 

* Heduce existing equity and environmental justice issues by ensuring vulnerable communities especially benefit as we transition 
from a dirty to a clean economy. 

Carol Cheung 

New Providence, NJ 07974 
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From: Daniel Sheilds 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I was very disappointed when the Governor, despite his supposed reputation to the contrary, broke his word given in 2009 to be 
a strong advocate for clean energy, a green economy and environmental responsibility when his administration adopted the 
2011 Energy Master Plan. 

However, now that the BPU is considering updating that plan, you can correct those mistakes. Please do everything in your 
power to advance the following policies now and remember even if you're in the minority on the BPU today, your opinion 
expressed strongly today can help build for a better tomorrow: 

* Accelerate NJ's transition to a safe, clean energy economy using existing technology through aggressive but attainable goals--
30% increase in efficiency by 2030 and relying on 100% fossil free energy production by 2050 

* Just say no to the construction and expansion of new oil and gas industries and facilities in NJ 

* Incentivize clean energy technology making the Garden State a hotbed for manufacturing, research and development, 
installation and maintenance of green technologies to create sustainable jobs 

* Reduce existing equity and environmental justice issues by ensuring vulnerable communities especially benefit as we transition 
from a dirty to a clean economy. 

Daniel Sheilds 

Middletown, NJ 07748 
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From: Jessica Soto , 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I was very disappointed when the Governor, despite his supposed reputation to the contrary, broke his word given in 2009 to be 
a strong advocate for clean energy, a green economy and environmental responsibility when his administration adopted the 
2011 Energy Master Plan. 

However, now that the BPU is considering updating that plan, you can correct those mistakes. Please do everything in your 
power to advance the following policies now and remember even if you're in the minority on the BPU today, your opinion 
expressed strongly today can help build for a better tomorrow: 

* Accelerate NJ's transition to a safe, clean energy economy using existing technology through aggressive but attainable goals--
30% increase in efficiency by 2030 and relying on 100% fossil free energy production by 2050 

* Just say no to the construction and expansion of new oil and gas industries and facilities in NJ 

* Incentivize clean energy technology making the Garden State a hotbed for manufacturing, research and development, 
installation and maintenance of green technologies to create sustainable jobs 

* Reduce existing equity and environmental justice issues by ensuring vulnerable communities especially benefit as we transition 
from a dirty to a clean economy. 

Jessica Soto 

Freehold, NJ 07728 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I was very disappointed when the Governor, despite his supposed reputation to the contrary, broke his word given in 2009 to be 
a strong advocate for clean energy, a green economy and environmental responsibility when his administration adopted the 
2011 Energy Master Plan. 

However, now that the BPU is considering updating that plan, you can correct those mistakes. Please do everything in your 
power to advance the following policies now and remember even if you're in the minority on the BPU today, your opinion 
expressed strongly today can help build for a better tomorrow: 

* Accelerate NJ's transition to a safe, clean energy economy using existing technology through aggressive but attainable goals --
30% increase in efficiency by 2030 and relying on 100% fossil free energy production by 2050 

* Just say no to the construction and expansion of new oil and gas industries and facilities in NJ 

* Incentivize clean energy technology making the Garden State a hotbed for manufacturing, research and development, 
installation and maintenance of green technologies to create sustainable jobs 

* Reduce existing equity and environmental justice issues by ensuring vulnerable communities especially benefit as we transition 
from a dirty to a clean economy. 

Hiram Jenkins 

Madison, NJ 07940 
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From: carol jagiello ~ 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I was very disappointed when the Governor, despite his supposed reputation to the contrary, broke his word given in 2009 to be 
a strong advocate for clean energy, a green economy and environmental responsibility when his administration adopted the 
2011 Energy Master Plan. 

However, now that the BPU is considering updating that plan, you can correct those mistakes. Please do everything in your 
power to advance the following policies now and remember even if you're in the minority on the BPU today, your opinion 
expressed strongly today can help build for a better tomorrow: 

* Accelerate NJ's transition to a safe, clean energy economy using existing technology through aggressive but attainable goals--
30% increase in efficiency by 2030 and relying on 100% fossil free energy production by 2050 

* Just say no to the construction and expansion of new oil and gas industries and facilities in NJ 

* Incentivize clean energy technology making the Garden State a hotbed for manufacturing, research and development, 
installation and maintenance of green technologies to create sustainable jobs 

* Reduce existing equity and environmental justice issues by ensuring vulnerable communities especially benefit as we transition 
from a dirty to a clean economy. 

carol jagiello 

bloomingdale, NJ 07403 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I was very disappointed when the Governor, despite his supposed reputation to the contrary, broke his word given in 2009 to be 
a strong advocate for clean energy, a green economy and environmental responsibility when his administration adopted the 
2011 Energy Master Plan. 

However, now that the BPU is considering updating that plan, you can correct those mistakes. Please do everything in your 
power to advance the following policies now and remember even if you're in the minority on the BPU today, your opinion 
expressed strongly today can help build for a better tomorrow: 

* Accelerate NJ's transition to a safe, clean energy economy using existing technology through aggressive but attainable goals --
30% increase in efficiency by 2030 and relying on 100% fossil free energy production by 2050 

* Just say no to the construction and expansion of new oil and gas industries and facilities in NJ 

* Incentivize clean energy technology making the Garden State a hotbed for manufacturing, research and development, 
installation and maintenance of green technologies to create sustainable jobs 

* Reduce existing equity and environmental justice issues by ensuring vulnerable communities especially benefit as we transition 
from a dirty to a clean economy. 
Clean energy is better for our health and for the economy. That's better fof the people of our state. 

L. Shiarappa 

Pennington, NJ 08534 

S2 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

To Whom It May Concern, 

Betty AbrafllS 
Monday, 
EMPupdate 

I was very disappointed when the Governor, despite his supposed reputation to the contrary, broke his word given in 2009 to be 
a strong advocate for clean energy, a green economy and environmental responsibility when his administration adopted the 
2011 Energy Master Plan. 

However, now that the BPU is considering updating that plan, you can correct those mistakes. Please do everything in your 
power to advance the following policies now and remember even if you're in the minority on the BPU today, your opinion 
expressed strongly today can help build for a better tomorrow: 

* Accelerate NJ's transition to a safe, clean energy economy using existing technology through aggressive but attainable goals --
30% increase in efficiency by 2030 and relying on 100% fossil free energy production by 2050 

* Just say no to the construction and expansion of new oil and gas industries and facilities in NJ 

* Incentivize clean energy technology making the Garden State a hotbed for manufacturing, research and development, 
installation and maintenance of green technologies to create sustainable jobs 

* Reduce existing equity and environmental justice issues by ensuring vulnerable communities especially benefit as we transition 
from a dirty to a clean economy. 

Betty Abrams 

New Providence, NJ 07974 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Whom It May 

I was very disappointed when the Governor, despite his supposed reputation to the contrary, broke his word given in 2009 to be 
a strong advocate for clean energy, a green economy and environmental responsibility when his administration adopted the 
2011 Energy Master Plan. 

However, now that the BPU is considering updating that plan, you can correct those mistakes. Please do everything in your 
power to advance the following policies now and remember even if you're in the minority on the BPU today, your opinion 
expressed strongly today can help build for a better tomorrow: 

* Accelerate NJ's transition to a safe, clean energy economy using existing technology through aggressive but attainable goals --
30% increase in efficiency by 2030 and relying on 100% fossil free energy production by 2050 

* Just say no to the construction and expansion of new oil and gas industries and facilities in NJ 

* Incentivize clean energy technology making the Garden State a hotbed for manufacturing, research and development, 
installation and maintenance of green technologies to create sustainable jobs 

* Reduce existing equity and environmental justice issues by ensuring vulnerable communities especially benefit as we transition 
from a dirty to a clean economy. 

A. Katchikian 

Parsippany, NJ 07054 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 

To Whom It 

I was very disappointed when the Governor, despite his supposed reputation to the contrary, broke his word given in 2009 to be 
a strong advocate for clean energy, a green economy and environmental responsibility when his administration adopted the 
2011 Energy Master Plan. 

However, now that the BPU is considering updating that plan, you can correct those mistakes. Please do everything in your 
power to advance the following policies now and remember even if you're in the minority on the BPU today, your opinion 
expressed strongly today can help build for a better tomorrow: 

* Accelerate NJ's transition to a safe, clean energy economy using existing technology through aggressive but attainable goals --
30% increase in efficiency by 2030 and relying on 100% fossil free energy production by 2050 

* Just say no to the construction and expansion of new oil and gas industries and facilities in NJ 

* Incentivize clean energy technology making the Garden State a hotbed for manufacturing, research and development, 
installation and maintenance of green technologies to create sustainable jobs 

* Reduce existing equity and environmental justice issues by ensuring vulnerable communities especially benefit as we transition 
from a dirty to a clean economy. 

Temma Fishman 

Medford Lakes, NJ 08055 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 

To Whom It May 

I was very disappointed when the Governor, despite his supposed reputation to the contrary, broke his word given in 2009 to be 
a strong advocate for clean energy, a green economy and environmental responsibility when his administration adopted the 
2011 Energy Master Plan. 

However, now that the BPU is considering updating that plan, you can correct those mistakes. Please do everything in your 
power to advance the following policies now and remember even if you're in the minority on the BPU today, your opinion 
expressed strongly today can help build for a better tomorrow: 

* Accelerate NJ's transition to a safe, clean energy economy using existing technology through aggressive but attainable goals --
30% increase in efficiency by 2030 and relying on 100% fossil free energy production by 2050 

* Just say no to the construction and expansion of new oil and gas industries and facilities in NJ 

* Incentivize clean energy technology making the Garden State a hotbed for manufacturing, research and development, 
installation and maintenance of green technologies to create sustainable jobs 

* Reduce existing equity and environmental justice issues by ensuring vulnerable communities especially benefit as we transition 
from a dirty to a clean economy. 

Rebecca Chang 

Annandale, NJ 08801 



From: Gina Megay 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

To Whom It May Concern, 

As a voting taxpayer I was very disappointed but not surprised when the Governor broke his word, given in 2009, to be a strong 
advocate for clean energy, a green economy and environmental responsibility when his administration adopted the 2011 Energy 
Master Plan. 

However, now that the BPU is considering updating that plan, you can correct those mistakes. Please do everything in your 
power to move away from fossil fuels and to level the playing field for the development and delivery of renewable energy 
resources. 

* Accelerate NJ's transition to a safe, clean energy economy using existing technology through aggressive but attainable goals --
30% increase in efficiency by 2030 and relying on 100% fossil free energy production by 2050 

* Just say no to the construction and expansion of new oil and gas industries and facilities in NJ 

* Incentivize clean energy technology making the Garden State a hotbed for manufacturing, research and development, 
installation and maintenance of green technologies to create sustainable jobs 

* Reduce existing equity and environmental justice issues by ensuring vulnerable communities especially benefit as we transition 
from a dirty to a clean economy. 

Gina Megay 

Mamua, I\jJ \)8051 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I was very disappointed when the Governor, despite his supposed reputation to the contrary, broke his word given in 2009 to be 
a strong advocate for clean energy, a green economy and environmental responsibility when his administration adopted the 
2011 Energy Master Plan. 

However, now that the BPU is considering updating that plan, you can correct those mistakes. Please do everything in your 
power to advance the following policies now and remember even if you're in the minority on the BPU today, your opinion 
expressed strongly today can help build for a better tomorrow: 

* Accelerate NJ's transition to a safe, clean energy economy using existing technology through aggressive but attainable goals --
30% increase in efficiency by 2030 and relying on 100% fossil free energy production by 2050 

* Just say no to the construction and expansion of new oil and gas industries and facilities in NJ 

* Incentivize clean energy technology making the Garden State a hotbed for manufacturing, research and development, 
installation and maintenance of green technologies to create sustainable jobs 

* Reduce existing equity and environmental justice issues by ensuring vulnerable communities especially benefit as we transition 
from a dirty to a clean economy_ 

Michaela Redden 

Norwood, NJ 07648 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I was very disappointed when the Governor, despite his supposed reputation to the contrary, broke his word given in 2009 to be 
a strong advocate for clean energy, a green economy and environmental responsibility when his administration adopted the 
2011 Energy Master Plan. 

However, now that the BPU is considering updating that plan, you can correct those mistakes. Please do everything in your 
power to advance the following policies now and remember even if you're in the minority on the BPU today, your opinion 
expressed strongly today can help build for a better tomorrow: 

* Accelerate NJ's transition to a safe, clean energy economy using existing technology through aggressive but attainable goals--
30% increase in efficiency by 2030 and relying on 100% fossil free energy production by 2050 

* Just say no to the construction and expansion of new oil and gas industries and facilities in NJ 

* Incentivize clean energy technology making the Garden State a hotbed for manufacturing, research and development, 
installation and maintenance of green technologies to create sustainable jobs 

* Reduce existing equity and environmental justice issues by ensuring vulnerable communities especially benefit as we transition 
from a dirty to a clean economy. 

Ann Cahill-Makowsky 

-
Bordentown, NJ 08505 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I was very disappointed when the Governor, despite his supposed reputation to the contrary, broke his word given in 2009 to be 
a strong advocate for clean energy, a green economy and environmental responsibility when his administration adopted the 
2011 Energy Master Plan. 

However, now that the BPU is considering updating that plan, you can correct those mistakes. Please do everything in your 
power to advance the following policies now and remember even if you're in the minority on the BPU today, your opinion 
expressed strongly today can help build for a better tomorrow: 

* Accelerate NJ's transition to a safe, clean energy economy using existing technology through aggressive but attainable goals --
30% increase in efficiency by 2030 and relying on 100% fossil free energy production by 2050 

* Just say no to the construction and expansion of new oil and gas industries and facilities in NJ 

* Incentivize clean energy technology making the Garden State a hotbed for manufacturing, research and development, 
installation and maintenance of green technologies to create sustainable jobs 

* Reduce existing equity and environmental justice issues by ensuring vulnerable communities especially benefit as we transition 
from a dirty to a clean economy_ 

Geraldine Wadia 

West Orange, NJ 95476 
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L ____ ~~ ____________________________________________ __ 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

To Whom It May Concern, 

Marc Chiarelli" 
Monday, August 
EMPupdate 

PM 

I was very disappointed when the Governor, despite his supposed reputation to the contrary, broke his word given in 2009 to be 
a strong advocate for clean energy, a green economy and environmental responsibility when his administration adopted the 
2011 Energy Master Plan. 

However, now that the BPU is considering updating that plan, you can correct those mistakes. Please do everything in your 
power to advance the following policies now and remember even if you're in the minority on the BPU today, your opinion 
expressed strongly today can help build for a better tomorrow: 

* Accelerate NJ's transition to a safe, clean energy economy using existing technology through aggressive but attainable goals--
30% increase in efficiency by 2030 and relying on 100% fossil free energy production by 2050 

* Just say no to the construction and expansion of new oil and gas industries and facilities in NJ 

* Incentivize clean energy technology making the Garden State a hotbed for manufacturing, research and development, 
installation and maintenance of green technologies to create sustainable jobs 

* Reduce existing equity and environmental justice issues by ensuring vulnerable communities especially benefit as we transition 
from a dirty to a clean economy. 

Marc Chiarelli -
Jackson, NJ 08527 

46 



-
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

To Whom It May Concern, 

Mary Kushner < 

Monday, 2015 PM 

I was very disappointed when the Governor, despite his supposed reputation to the contrary, broke his word given in 2009 to be 
a strong advocate for clean energy, a green economy and environmental responsibility when his administration adopted the 
2011 Energy Master Plan. 

However, now that the BPU is considering updating that plan, you can correct those mistakes. Please do everything in your 
power to advance the following policies now and remember even if you're in the minority on the BPU today, your opinion 
expressed strongly today can help build for a better tomorrow: 

* Accelerate NJ's transition to a safe, clean energy economy using existing technology through aggressive but attainable goals --
30% increase in efficiency by 2030 and relying on 100% fossil free energy production by 2050 

* Just say no to the construction and expansion of new oil and gas industries and facilities in NJ 

* Incentivize clean energy technology making the Garden State a hotbed for manufacturing, research and development, 
installation and maintenance of green technologies to create sustainable jobs 

* Reduce existing equity and environmental justice issues by ensuring vulnerable communities especially benefit as we transition 
from a dirty to a clean economy. 

Mary Kushner 

Roseland, NJ 07068 
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From: fred fall ..... __ 

Sent: Monday, 2015 
To: 
Subject: 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I was very disappointed when the Governor, despite his supposed reputation to the contrary, broke his word given in 2009 to be 
a strong advocate for clean energy, a green economy and environmental responsibility when his administration adopted the 
2011 Energy Master Plan. 

However, now that the BPU is conSidering updating that plan, you can correct those mistakes. Please do everything in your 
power to advance the following policies now and remember even if you're in the minority on the BPU today, your opinion 
expressed strongly today can help build for a better tomorrow: 

* Accelerate NJ's transition to a safe, clean energy economy using existing technology through aggressive but attainable goals --
30% increase in efficiency by 2030 and relying on 100% fossil free energy production by 2050 

* Just say no to the construction and expansion of new oil and gas industries and facilities in NJ 

* Incentivize clean energy technology making the Garden State a hotbed for manufacturing, research and development, 
installation and maintenance of green technologies to create sustainable jobs 

* Reduce existing equity and environmental justice issues by ensuring vulnerable communities especially benefit as we transition 
from a dirty to a clean economy. 

fred fall 

cherry hill, NJ 08034 

42 



= 
From: Charles DiDonna· 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I was very disappointed when the Governor, despite his supposed reputation to the contrary, broke his word given in 2009 to be 
a strong advocate for clean energy, a green economy and environmental responsibility when his administration adopted the 
2011 Energy Master Plan. 

However, now that the BPU is considering updating that plan, you can correct those mistakes. Please do everything in your 
power to advance the following policies now and remember even if you're in the minority on the BPU today, your opinion 
expressed strongly today can help build for a better tomorrow: 

* Accelerate NJ's transition to a safe, clean energy economy using existing technology through aggressive but attainable goals--
30% increase in efficiency by 2030 and relying on 100% fossil free energy production by 2050 

* Just say no to the construction and expansion of new oil and gas industries and facilities in NJ 

* Incentivize clean energy technology making the Garden State a hotbed for manufacturing, research and development, 
installation and maintenance of green technologies to create sustainable jobs 

* Reduce existing equity and environmental justice issues by ensuring vulnerable communities especially benefit as we transition 
from a dirty to a clean economy. 

Charles DiDonna ----( 

Toms River, NJ u~/57 
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-
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

To Whom It May Concern, 

ed schecter 
Monday, 
EMPupdate 

I was very disappointed when the Governor, despite his supposed reputation to the contrary, broke his word given in 2009 to be 
a strong advocate for clean energy, a green economy and environmental responsibility when his administration adopted the 
2011 Energy Master Plan. 

However, now that the BPU is considering updating that plan, you can correct those mistakes. Please do everything in your 
power to advance the following policies now and remember even if you're in the minority on the BPU today, your opinion 
expressed strongly today can help build for a better tomorrow: 

* Accelerate NJ's transition to a safe, clean energy economy using existing technology through aggressive but attainable goals --
30% increase in efficiency by 2030 and relying on 100% fossil free energy production by 2050 

* Just say no to the construction and expansion of new oil and gas industries and facilities in NJ 

* Incentivize clean energy technology making the Garden State a hotbed for manufacturing, research and development, 
installation and maintenance of green technologies to create sustainable jobs 

* Reduce existing equity and environmental justice issues by ensuring vulnerable communities especially benefit as we transition 
from a dirty to a clean economy. 

ed schecter 
r-

kinnelon, NJ 07405 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

To Whom It May Concern, 

Robert Krause 
MondaYI 

I was very disappointed when the Governor, despite his supposed reputation to the contrary, broke his word given in 2009 to be 
a strong advocate for clean energy, a green economy and environmental responsibility when his administration adopted the 
2011 Energy Master Plan. 

However, now that the BPU is considering updating that plan, you can correct those mistakes. Please do everything in your 
power to advance the following policies now and remember even if you're in the minority on the BPU today, your opinion 
expressed strongly today can help build for a better tomorrow: 

* Accelerate NJ's transition to a safe, clean energy economy using existing technology through aggressive but attainable goals--
30% increase in efficiency by 2030 and relying on 100% fossil free energy production by 2050 

* Just say no to the construction and expansion of new oil and gas industries and facilities in NJ 

* Incentivize clean energy technology making the Garden State a hotbed for manufacturing, research and development, 
installation and maintenance of green technologies to create sustainable jobs 

* Reduce existing equity and environmental justice issues by ensuring vulnerable communities especially benefit as we transition 
from a dirty to a clean economy. 

Robert Krause 

Watchung, NJ 12786 
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from: 
Sent: 

Whom It 

was very disappointed when the Governor, despite his supposed reputation to the contrary, broke his word given in 2009 to be 
a strong advocate for clean energy, a green economy and environmental responsibility when his administration adopted the 
2011 Energy Master Plan. 

However, now that the BPU is considering updating that plan, you can correct those mistakes. Please do everything in your 
power to advance the following policies now and remember even if you're in the minority on the BPU today, your opinion 
expressed strongly today can help build for a better tomorrow: 

* Accelerate NJ's transition to a safe, clean energy economy using existing technology through aggressive but attainable goals--
30% increase in efficiency by 2030 and relying on 100% fossil free energy production by 2050 

* Just say no to the construction and expansion of new oil and gas industries and facilities in NJ 

* Incentivize clean energy technology making the Garden State a hotbed for manufacturing, research and development, 
installation and maintenance of green technologies to create sustainable jobs 

* Reduce existing equity and envifOnmental justice issues by ensuring vulnerable communities especially benefit as we transition 
from a dirty to a clean economy. 

Ken Dolsky 
l ____ _ 

Parsippany, NJ 07054 



From: 
Sent: 

Whom It 

I was very disappointed when the Governor, despite his supposed reputation to the contrary, broke his word given in 2009 to be 
a strong advocate for clean energy, a green economy and environmental responsibility when his administration adopted the 
2011 Energy Master Plan. 

However, now that the BPU is considering updating that plan, you can correct those mistakes. Please do everything in your 
power to advance the following policies now and remember even if you're in the minority on the BPU today, your opinion 
expressed strongly today can help build for a better tomorrow: 

* Accelerate NJ's transition to a safe, clean energy economy using existing technology through aggressive but attainable goals --
30% increase in efficiency by 2030 and relying on 100% fossil free energy production by 2050 

* Just say no to the construction and expansion of new oil and gas industries and facilities in NJ 

* Incentivize clean energy technology making the Garden State a hotbed for manufacturing, research and development, 
installation and maintenance of green technologies to create sustainable jobs 

* Reduce existing equity and environmental justice issues by ensuring vulnerable communities especially benefit as we transition 
from a dirty to a clean economy. 

Peter Goldman 

Dumont, NJ 07666 



-
From: 
Sent: 

Whom It 

! was very disappointed when the Governor, despite his supposed reputation to the contrary, broke his word given in 2009 to be 
a strong advocate for clean energy, a green economy and environmental responsibility when his administration adopted the 
2011 Energy Master Plan. 

However, now that the BPU is considering updating that plan, you can correct those mistakes. Please do everything in your 
power to advance the following policies now and remember even if you're in the minority on the BPU today, your opinion 
expressed strongly today can help build for a better tomorrow: 

* Accelerate NJ's transition to a safe, clean energy economy using existing technology through aggressive but attainable goals 
30% increase in efficiency by 2030 and relying on 100% fossil free energy production by 2050 

* Just say no to the construction and expansion of new oil and gas industries and facilities in NJ 

* Incentivize clean energy technology making the Garden State a hotbed for manufacturing, research and development, 
installation and maintenance of green technologies to create sustainable jobs 

* Reduce existing equity and environmental justice issues by ensuring vulnerable communities especially benefit as we transition 
from a dirty to a clean economy. 

James Sirigotis 

Freehold, NJ 07728 



From: 
Sent: 

Whom It May 

I was very disappointed when the Governor, despite his supposed reputation to the contrary, broke his word given in 2009 to 
a strong advocate for clean energy, a green economy and environmental responsibility when his administration adopted the 
2011 Energy Master Plan. 

However, now that the BPU is considering updating that plan, you can correct those mistakes. Please do everything in your 
power to advance the following policies now and remember even if you're in the minority on the BPU today, your opinion 
expressed strongly today can help build for a better tomorrow: 

* Accelerate NJ's transition to a safe, clean energy economy using existing technology through aggressive but attainable goals --
30% increase in efficiency by 2030 and relying on 100% fossil free energy production by 2050 

* Just say no to the construction and expansion of new oil and gas industries and facilities in NJ 

* fncentivize clean energy technology making the Garden State a hotbed for manufacturing, research and development, 
installation and maintenance of green technologies to create sustainable jobs 

* Reduce existing equity and environn:ental justice issues by ensuring vulnerable communities especially benefit as we transition 
from a dirty to a clean economy. 

Ariel Schwalb 

Bridgewater, NJ 08807 



From: 
Sent: 

To Whom It May 

I was very disappointed when the Governor, despite his supposed reputation to the contrary, broke his word given in 2009 to be 
a strong advocate for clean energy, a green economy and environmental responsibility when his administration adopted the 
2011 Energy Master Plan. 

However, now that the BPU is considering updating that plan, you can correct those mistakes. Please do everything in your 
power to advance the following policies now and remember even if you're in the minority on the BPU today, your opinion 
expressed strongly today can help build for a better tomorrow: 

* Accelerate NJ's transition to a safe, clean energy economy using existing technology through aggressive but attainable goals --
30% increase in efficiency by 2030 and relying on 100% fossil free energy production by 2050 

* Just say no to the construction and expansion of new oil and gas industries and facilities in NJ 

* Incentivize clean energy technology making the Garden State a hotbed for manufacturing, research and development, 
installation and maintenance of green technologies to create sustainable jobs 

* Reduce existing equity and environmental justice issues by ensuring vulnerable communities especially benefit as we transition 
from a dirty to a clean economy. 

Philip Horowitz 

River Edge, NJ 07661 



From: 
Sent: 

Whom It May 

I was very disappointed when the Governor, despite his supposed reputation to the contrary, broke his word given in 2009 to be 
a strong advocate for clean energy, a green economy and environmental responsibility when his administration adopted the 
2011 Energy Master Plan. 

However, now that the BPU is considering updating that plan, you can correct those mistakes. Please do everything in your 
power to advance the following policies now and remember even if you're in the minority on the BPU today, your opinion 
expressed strongly today can help build for a better tomorrow: 

* Accelerate NJ's transition to a safe, clean energy economy using existing technology through aggressive but attainable goals--
30% increase in efficiency by 2030 and relying on 100% fossil free energy production by 2050 

* Just say no to the construction and expansion of new oil and gas industries and facilities in NJ 

* Incentivize clean energy technology making the Garden State a hotbed for manufacturing, research and development, 
installation and maintenance of green technologies to create sustainable jobs 

* Reduce existing equity and environmental justice issues by ensuring vulnerable communities especially benefit as we transition 
from a dirty to a clean economy. 

Carolyn Shafer 

• Toms River, NJ 08753 



From: 
Sent: 

Whom It 

I am very disappointed when the Governor, despite his supposed reputation to the contrary, broke his word given in 2009 to be 
a strong advocate for clean energy, a green economy and environmental responsibility when his administration adopted the 
2011 Energy Master Plan. 

However, now that the BPU is considering updating that plan, you can correct those mistakes. Please do everything in your 
power to advance the following policies now and remember even if you're in the minority on the BPU today, your opinion 
expressed strongly today can help build for a better tomorrow: 

* Accelerate NJ's transition to a safe, dean energy economy using existing technology through aggressive but attainable goals--
30% increase in efficiency by 2030 and relying on 100% fossil free energy production by 2050 

* Just say no to the construction and expansion of new oil and gas industries and facilities in NJ 

* Incentivize clean energy technology making the Garden State a hotbed for manufacturing, research and development, 
installation and maintenance of green technologies to create sustainable jobs 

* Reduce existing equity and environmental justice issues by insuring vulnerable communities especially benefit as we transition 
from a dirty to a clean economy. Thank you. 

Debra Hassa , 
Brick, NJ 08724 



-
from: 
Sent: 

Whom It May 

was very disappointed when the Governor, despite his supposed reputation to the contrary, broke his word given in 2009 to be 
a strong advocate for clean energy, a green economy and environmental responsibility when his administration adopted the 
2011 Energy Master Plan. 

However, now that the BPU is considering updating that plan, you can correct those mistakes. Please do everything in your 
power to advance the following policies now and remember even if you're in the minority on the BPU today, your opinion 
expressed strongly today can help build for a better tomorrow: 

* Accelerate NJ's transition to a safe, clean energy economy using existing technology through aggressive but attainable goals--
30% increase in efficiency by 2030 and relying on 100% fossil free energy production by 2050 

* Just say no to the construction and expansion of new oil and gas industries and facilities in NJ 

* Incentivize clean energy technology making the Garden State a hotbed for manufacturing, research and development, 
installation and maintenance of green technologies to create sustainable jobs 

* Reduce existing equity and environmental justice issues by ensuring vulnerable communities especially benefit as we transition 
from a dirty to a clean economy. 

Margaret McHugh 

Sparta, NJ 07871 



from: 
Sent: 

Whom It May 

I was very disappointed when the Governor, despite his supposed reputation to the contrary, broke his word given in 2009 to 
a strong advocate for clean energy, a green economy and environmental responsibility when his administration adopted the 
2011 Energy Master Plan. 

However, now that the BPU is considering updating that plan, you can correct those mistakes. Please do everything in your 
power to advance the following policies now and remember even if you're in the minority on the BPU today, your opinion 
expressed strongly today can help build for a better tomorrow: 

* Accelerate NJ's transition to a safe, clean energy economy using existing technology through aggressive but attainable goals --
30% increase in efficiency by 2030 and relying on 100% fossil free energy production by 2050 

* Just say no to the construction and expansion of new oil and gas industries and facilities in NJ 

* Incentivize clean energy technology making the Garden State a hotbed for manufacturing, research and development, 
installation and maintenance of green technologies to create sustainable jobs 

* Reduce existing equity and environmental justice issues bV ensuring vulnerable communities especially benefit as we transition 
from a dirty to a clean economy. 

Michael Mulroe 

Montclair, NJ 07042 



m 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Whom It May 

was very disapPointed when the Governor, despite his supposed reputation to the contrary, broke his word given in 2009 to be 
a strong advocate for clean energy, a green economy and environmental responsibility when his administration adopted the 
2011 Energy Master Plan. 

However, now that the BPU is considering updating that plan, you can correct those mistakes. Please do everything in your 
power to advance the following policies now and remember even if you're in the minority on the BPU today, your opinion 
expressed strongly today can help build for a better tomorrow: 

* Accelerate NJ's transition to a safe, clean energy economy using existing technology through aggressive but attainable goals --
30% increase in efficiency by 2030 and relying on 100% fossil free energy production by 2050 

* Just say no to the construction and expansion of new oil and gas industries and facilities in NJ 

* Incentivize clean energy technology making the Garden State a hotbed for manufacturing, research and development, 
installation and maintenance of green technologies to create sustainable jobs 

* Reduce existing equity and environmental justice issues by ensuring vulnerable communities especially benefit as we transition 
from a dirty to a clean economy. 

Susan Uustal 

Morristown, NJ OI:JbV 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Whom It May Concern, 

! was very disappointed when the Governor, despite his supposed reputation to the contrary, broke his word given in 2009 to be 
a strong advocate for clean energy, a green economy and environmental responsibility when his administration adopted the 
2011 Energy Master Plan. 

However, now that the BPU is considering updating that plan, you can correct those mistakes. Please do everything in your 
power to advance the following policies now and remember even jf you're in the minority on the BPU today, your opinion 
expressed strongly today can help build for a better tomorrow: 

* Accelerate NJ's transition to a safe, clean energy economy using existing technology through aggressive but attainable goals --
30% increase in efficiency by 2030 and relying on 100% fossil free energy production by 2050 

* Just say no to the construction and expansion of new oil and gas industries and facilities in NJ 

* Incentivize clean energy technology making the Garden State a hotbed for manufacturing, research and development, 
installation and maintenance of green technologies to create sustainable jobs 

* Reduce existing equity and environmental justice issues by ensuring vulnerable communities especially benefit as we transition 
from a dirty to a clean economy. 

Dorothy and Donald Holtzman 

lakewood, NJ 08701 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 

To Whom It May 

I was very disappointed when the Governor, despite his supposed reputation to the contrary, broke his word given in 2009 to 
a strong advocate for clean energy, a green economy and environmental responsibility when his administration adopted the 
2011 Energy Master Plan. 

However, now that the BPU is considering updating that plan, you can correct those mistakes. Please do everything in your 
power to advance the following policies now and remember even if you're in the minority on the BPU today, your opinion 
expressed strongly today can help build for a better tomorrow: 

* Accelerate NJ's transition to a safe, clean energy economy using existing technology through aggressive but attainable goals --
30% increase in efficiency by 2030 and relying on 100% fossil free energy production by 2050 

* Just say no to the construction and expansion of new oil and gas industries and facilities in NJ 

* Incentivize clean energy technology making the Garden State a hotbed for manufacturing, research and development, 
installation and maintenance of green technologies to create sustainable jobs 

* Reduce existing equity and environmental justice issues by ensuring vulnerable communities especially benefit as we transition 
from a dirty to a clean economy. 

Phvllis Drohan 

Brick, NJ 08723 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Whom May 

! was very disapPointed when the Governor, despite his supposed reputation to the contrary, broke his word given in 2009 to be 
a strong advocate for clean energy, a green economy and environmental responsibility when his administration adopted the 
2011 Energy Master Plan. 

However, now that the BPU is considering updating that plan, you can correct those mistakes. Please do everything in your 
power to advance the following policies now and remember even if you're in the minority on the BPU today, your opinion 
expressed strongly today can help build for a better tomorrow: 

* Accelerate NJ's transition to a safe, clean energy economy using existing technology through aggressive but attainable goals--
30% increase in efficiency by 2030 and relying on 100% fossil free energy production by 2050 

* Just say no to the construction and expansion of new oil and gas industries and facilities in NJ 

* Incentivize clean energy technology making the Garden State a hotbed for manufacturing, research and development, 
installation and maintenance of green technologies to create sustainable jobs 

* Reduce existing equity and environmental justice issues by ensuring vulnerable communities especially benefit as we transition 
from a dirty to a clean economy. 

Jonathan Nolde 
.. 
Metuchen, NJ 08840 



From: 
Sent: 

Whom It 

I was very disappointed when the Governor, despite his supposed reputation to the contrary, broke his word given in 2009 to be 
a strong advocate for clean energy, a green economy and environmental responsibility when his administration adopted the 
2011 Energy Master Plan. 

However, now that the BPU is considering updating that plan, you can correct those mistakes. Please do everything in your 
power to advance the following policies now and remember even if you're in the minority on the BPU today, your opinion 
expressed strongly today can help build for a better tomorrow: 

* Accelerate NJ's transition to a safe, clean energy economy using existing technology through aggressive but attainable goals--
30% increase in efficiency by 2030 and relying on 100% fossil free energy production by 2050 

* Just say no to the construction and expansion of new oil and gas industries and facilities in NJ 

* Incentivize clean energy technology making the Garden State a hotbed for manufacturing, research and development, 
installation and maintenance of green technologies to create sustainable jobs 

* Reduce existing equity and environmental justice issues by ensuring vulnerable communities especially benefit as we transition 
from a dirty to a clean economy. 

Ann Wolf 

Hamilton, NJ 08619 


